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● Although the regular school year may be done but PHS summer school 

is going on from June 1-19 and is taking place remotely. As of 6/16 we 

have had 42 incompletes be made up through this process! ​*​As of Friday 

6/19, that number is now over 130 (with several late arrivals still to account for)! Just 

wanted you to know the last minute push we had some of these kids & teachers make to 

get their credits made up. Kudos to the summer school teachers and guidance counselors 

for all their hard work on this! 

 

 

● Since our last meeting we did successfully graduate 89 seniors during 

our commencement ceremony on June 5th. The ceremony could not 

have taken place without each and every person there who was 

assisting and helping to make things run as smoothly as possible. 

Overall I believe the vast majority of graduating seniors and their 

families had a positive experience.  

 

● Mr. Ambrose is in the process of editing together the grad video to be 

disseminated to our graduating seniors as soon as possible. The 

YouTube link from our prerecorded/live event is still viewable at:  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wqwUJbXQ_Ho&feature=youtu.be 

 

So far the video has been viewed 1966 times! 

 

 

● PHS teacher, student and athletic handbooks were submitted for 

approval.  

 

● A copy of our “important dates” has been attached to this for your 

reference and is subject to change pending guidance from Governor, 

ISBE and IDPH.  
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